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This is, by far, the most absurd proposal that this administration has put forward.

This violates every freedom that pertains to right to choose, affordability, and accountability

For rational thinking. This proposal would do NOTHING to change our environment here in Maine

Or globally.

How arrogant or stupid do you have to be to believe that you can change our natural environment?

Our freedom to choose is at stake here. This is one more way that the government wants to have the power of conteol.

Al Fitzmorris



